
Chester Valley Family Compact​ 
Teachers, Parents, Students - Together for Success 

 

 
 

Chester Valley Elementary will… 
 

❏  Communicate with you on a weekly basis via class newsletters, email, text messages, phone call, or 
in-person regarding your child’s behavior and/or academic progress. 
 

❏  Use academic language regularly to increase vocabulary skills within the classroom. 
 

❏  Regularly assign homework to practice important Common Core State Standards skills learned in 
school. 

 

Our family will… 
(Please check off the ways you are willing to help your child reach his/her goals.) 

 

❏ Communicate with the classroom teacher to stay informed about my child’s behavior and/or 
academic progress. 
 

❏ Talk to my child daily about newly learned skills. 
 

❏ Encourage my child to use classroom vocabulary in our conversations. 
  

❏ Make sure my child sets aside 15-30 minutes daily to read books, magazines, and/or newspapers. 
 

❏ Set aside time for my child to complete homework daily. 
  

❏ Volunteer to support the learning community. 
 

 As a student I will… 
(Please check off the ways ​you​ will participate in working towards your goals.)  

 

❏ Talk with my family about what I am learning at school. 
  

❏ Share stories with my family using classroom vocabulary. 
 

❏ Read every day for 15-30 minutes. 
 

❏ Complete homework when assigned. 
 
 

Communication about student learning, school announcements, and activities 
 

Chester Valley Elementary is committed to communicating regularly with families about children’s 
learning. Some of the way you can expect to communicate are: 
 

● Classroom newsletters, texts, emails, phone calls, and/or in-person conversations. 
 

● Grades will be posted weekly. (You can access these by logging into ​Q-Parent Connect​.) 
 

● Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held twice a school year or upon request as needed. 
 

● Regular ​Facebook​ and ​Chester Valley Elementary​ website posting. 
 
 

Families are warmly welcomed and invited to our monthly family events! We are planning numerous 
family nights this school year. Family nights will include movies, games, mini-lessons, and/or raffles! Check the 
school website, Facebook account, and/or the school newsletter to stay up to date on all of our events. Come 
see how math, reading, science, and much more comes alive at Chester Valley Elementary! To join our 
planning team call us at (907) 742-0335. 

https://parentconnect.asdk12.org/production/parentportal
https://www.facebook.com/ChesterValleyElementary/?ref=bookmarks
https://www.asdk12.org/chestervalley

